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Senate Agrees to Heller VA Backlog Amendment 

(Washington, DC) – Today, the U.S. Senate agreed to Heller Amendment #457, which withholds bonuses for certain Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) executives until the backlog of veterans’ disability claims is eliminated.  
“While VA executives receive bonuses, nearly 4,000 veterans in Nevada and 200,000 veterans nationwide are languishing in the disability claims backlog. Unfortunately, Nevada has been no exception to this and, in fact, remains one of the worst in the nation for wait times. Poor performance is unacceptable, and we must hold leadership within the VA accountable,” said Senator Dean Heller. “I am pleased my colleagues agree this amendment is a step in the right direction towards eliminating the disability claims backlog and providing veterans their deserved benefits in a timely manner.”
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